
Justification for No-Material Change Request

Treasury is submitting a no-material change request to this emergency ICR due to the statutory 

deadlines and Tribal resource constraints. Treasury requested and received emergency processing for 

the Recipient Payment Information Form (for Eligible Tribal Governments) and the records retention and

access requirement (for Eligible Tribal Governments) by June 27, 2022. Treasury is now requesting 

emergency processing of the Certification Regarding Economic Conditions (for Eligible Tribal 

Governments) by July 11, 2022


